
 
From: romina lau  
Sent: Monday, 14 December 2009 3:37 PM 
To: PORTER; CORBELL; BARR; Le Couteur, Caroline 
Subject: Waldorf apartment owner petition 

To whom it may concern, 
  
I am an owner of one of the apartments in the Waldorf Hotel and I am writing in 
regards to the noise level posed by the Transit Bar across the road from the 
Waldorf Hotel. 
  
It has recently become a problem in the eyes of the Hotel and I have a tenant 
whom I do not want to put through sleep problems due to 'excessive noise' 
coming from a bar across the road. 
  
If there's any way to control this situation for the benefit of all parties involved 
with the Waldorf Hotel, please action it as it will cause many problems in the long 
run for further investment opportunities. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Romina Lau Diaz 
 

 
  


